
District 6 Planning Council 

171 Front Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55117 

Resolution Regarding Municipal Consent for the I 35E/Cayuga MNDOT Project 

 

 

Whereas:  the District 6 Planning Council recommends that Ramsey County and the City of Saint Paul not 

enter into, approve or give Municipal Consent with MNDOT regarding the I 35E/Cayuga Project until the 

following items are addressed and included in the Project Plan.  

 

1. The project plan does not specify which materials will be used in creating the noise walls and an 

agreement is reached on the materials, designs and colors to be used on the noise walls 

2. A maintenance agreement is entered into specifying that MNDOT is responsible for maintaining 

both the neighborhood and freeway side of the walls.  

3. Maintaining current trail access or replacing trail access with paths which extend beyond 

Maryland Avenue to Arlington Avenue he proposed trail on the eastern side of the project 

extend to Arlington Avenue 

 

 

Therefore be it resolved that District 6 Planning Council recommends the aforementioned items be 

included in the MNDT Project Plan prior to approval or that Municipal Consent and County Approval be 

tabled until such agreements are in place.  

 

Adopted Wednesday August 29, 2012 by District 6 Planning Council Board of Directors and the Land Use 

Task Force 

 

  

 

 


